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Docket No. 50-219

Mr. John J. Barton

Vice President and Director

GPU Nuclear Corporation

Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
P. O. Box 388

Forked River, New Jersey 08731

Dear Mr. Barton:
SUBIJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-219/94-01

This letter refers to the announced inspection conducted by Mr, A, Della Greca and

Ms. L. Kay of this office on January 3 - 7, 1994, at the Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating
Station in Forked River, New Jersey. Mr. Della Greca and Ms. Kay discussed the results of
the inspection with Mr. S, Levin and other members of your staff on January 7, 1994, at the
conclusion of this inspection. In addition, Mr. Della Greca informed Mr. Levin, on
February 24, 1994, of the results of NRC review of additional documents supplied by your
staff.

This inspection was directed toward areas important to public health and safety. Areas
examined during this inspection included your corrective actions to address previously
identified issues, as described in the NRC Region [ inspection report that is enclosed with
this letter. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examination of design
documents, procedures, and representative records, interviews with personnel, and
observation by the inspector,

Your corrective actions taken to address three issues were found to be generally acceptable
and the items are closed. A fourth issue was reviewed, but left open because your corrective
actions were incomplete. The NRC also noted good programs to evaluate and close issues
identified through internal audits and to </ 'sseminate and review for applicability industry data
received through Information Notices. However, we also found your corrective actions to
address two areas of concern to be less than timely. In the case of the ADS breaker-fuse
coordination, the concern was not totally resolved until the current inspection, Similarly, the
potential for degraded voltage conditions identified in one of your plant calculations did not
receive the required attention for more than a year. In conjunction with this latter issue, the
effects of ¢ potentially lower voltage available at certain motor control centers will be
reviewed at 1 later date, during a future inspection of your licensed program.
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Your cooperation with us in this matter is appreciated
Sinzerely,
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William H. Ruland, Chief
Electrical Section
Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: NRC Region 1 Inspection Report No. 50-219/94-01

cc w/encl:

M. Laggart, Manager, Corporate Licensing

G. Busch, Manager, Site Licensing, Oyster Creek
Public Do~ument Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

K. Abraham, PAO (2)

NRC Resident Inspector

State of New Jersey

bee w/encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
J. Rogge, DRP

bee w/encl (VIA E-MAIL):
V. McCree, OEDO

J. Stolz, NRR/PD 1-4

A. Dromerick, NRR/PD -4
M. Shannon, NRR/ILPB
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